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I strongly oppose limiting voting to in-person on the date of an election. I have been 

an Oregon resident my entire life and have appreciated the convenience of voting by 

mail for most of my adult life. I appreciate that there are not restrictions on when I can 

fill it out and that I can take my time to read about the measures without feeling 

pressed for time at some kind of voting station. With mail-in voting, I do not have to 

worry about catching some illness from someone that might be sick at a voting 

station. My disabled neighbors can vote without accessibility issues. I can vote when 

it works for me without taking unpaid time off at my job. 


